
 

 

 
 
 
16 Aug 2023 
 
 

Spreyton Raceday Amenities Building Construction Works 
Demolition of Existing Building 

 
 
The demolition of the existing raceday amenities building will commence from Monday, 28 Aug 23 
on completion of trackwork at 0900hrs. 
 
Please be aware that the demolition process will be loud and disruptive with continual machinery 
noise and vehicle movements across the site. This is unavoidable and will continue for a number of 
weeks until the demolition is completed and all debris has been removed from the site. 
 
Please ensure that that you maintain separation from the construction site for both you and your 
horses.  Please ensure that you take additional measures for horses that may require closer attention. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration during the construction works of your new 
Raceday Amenities Building. 
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